
January 6, 2025

Dear Parents,

We are very excited to begin Preschool registration for the 2025-2026 school year. I am excited about
our upcoming year and look forward to working with each of you. We will be offering spots in our 1’s, 2’s, 3’s
and 4’s room. Your child must be the appropriate age for each classroom by August 31, 2025. This is the cutoff
set by the North Carolina Public School system based on age eligibility for enrollment. We strive to offer low
child to teacher ratios in each class so space can be limited especially in the younger classrooms. Applications
and registration will be accepted on a first come, first served basis.

This year the registration fee will be $160.00 per family. The registration fee is due at the time of
registration and is non refundable. You will find our tuition costs on the registration form. If paying via paypal
please do not forget to add the $5 service charge. For example: if paying the registration fee via paypal you will
pay $165.00. We accept cash or check also.

We will continue to offer “Letterland” phonics program for our 3’s and 4’s. This is a great program that
introduces letter phonics to your child and sets the foundation for reading. We have had a lot of success with
this program and the children love it.

We will offer our “Lunch Bunch” program to our 4 year old class this coming school year. On
Wednesday afternoons the 4 year olds can bring their lunch and we will eat as a group from 12-12:30 then play
until 1:00pm. This allows them to practice eating lunch at school as well as setting up and managing a lunch
box. This is great preparation for Kindergarten. The cost of this program will be $20 per month. Enrollment
for this will be at Open House in August.

Please feel free to contact me at 704-872-0540 with any questions or to schedule a tour. You may drop
off your registration at the Preschool during the week or mail it to 801 Henkel Road, Statesville, NC 28677.
Our Open House will be Thursday, August 28th and the first day of school will be Tuesday, September 2nd.
We look forward to a great year at Trinity Preschool!

Thank you for sharing your child with us!

Julia Steele
Director


